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To the House Committee on Early Childhood and Human Services, 

 

I am writing to express my support for HB 3235. I want to let you know what an 

additional $1,200 per child would mean for my family.  

 

As we are struggling each month to afford the continuously increasing cost of rent, 

we have cut down most of our kids' needs (such as sports clubs, entertainment and 

many other life necessities for any kid) to only afford the basic needs such as food 

and utilities. The Oregon Kids' Credit would mean being able to afford these 

enriching experiences for our kids.  

 

I support the Oregon Kids’ Credit so that my family can get the support it needs.  

 

Sincerely,  

Faheema AlAyadah  
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